
 

 

 
         Date: 5 Feb 2025 
 

 

Dear parents, 

  

We are sharing the zoom link with you for our presentation from Asia Pacific Adventure regarding 
the upcoming camp.  

  

Date:Thursday 6th February 

Time: 16:00-16:30 

Location: Zoom: https://zoom.us/j/4497452097?omn=95742908639 

  

We would encourage as many of you as possible to attend 'live'. However, we realise that this is not 
possible for all and will record the session and share it with other key information on Friday. 

  

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow. 

The Year 4 Team 

 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://zoom.us/j/4497452097?omn%3D95742908639&sa=D&source=calendar&ust=1739156492001777&usg=AOvVaw3fE7MTRDaxQKbxjiA56Ifx

